
21/12/2022 

MRS Rebecca Capell 
3 Stuart ST 
Newport NSW 2106 

 

RE: REV2022/0024 - 394 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

I have been a member of the surf club since 2009 and in those years I have watched the club 
grow. Unfortunately our facilities no longer meet the needs of the club or the community it is 
trying to provide a service to.
The club has many structural needs that need to be seen to and is at point that it is somewhat 
dangerous with large amounts of concert falling off the ceiling in the irb shed. Not to mention 
the electrical issues of water getting into circuits and causing major safety issues.
The storage is also an issue with expensive equipment been left industrial containers where 
they damaged. The current club house has not been built with storage if any capacity in mind.
The club should be something we are proud of and where the whole Newport community can 
come together. Currently this is not the case. For our surf club to do its job properly we need 
better facilities and soon. The talk of a new club house has been around for so many season 
that it is well over due and time to act accordingly to meet the needs of our community.
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